Newsletter

Friday 8th July 2022



YEAR 6 SATs

Well done to all Year 6 pupils on their fantastic SATs results. You have all worked so hard this year after a year and a half of lockdown. We are all very proud of you!



Reports and results will be sent out to all parents next week.

PHOTOGRAPHER

The photographer has arranged to revisit The Orchards on Tuesday 12th July to take the photos of any children who missed out on having theirs taken last week.

Please see your child's class teacher if you would like your child's photo taken.



YEAR SIX LEAVERS ASSEMBLY

As we are nearing the end of the school year, Year 6 parents are invited to attend the Year 6 Leavers Assembly on Tuesday 19th July at 2pm. We look forward to welcoming you back into school, as we say farewell to our class of 2022.

PARENT SURVEY

Thank you to the parents who have completed the Google Forms survey emailed to you. Your feedback is appreciated. A number of parents have fedback about uniform.

At The Orchards we fully understand the financial pressures of keeping ever-growing children in school uniform. Therefore, next year, we will be holding a second hand uniform sales.

If anyone has any unwanted good quality uniform items they would like to donate, please send them into school washed and ready to find their new home.

Alternatively, the pale blue cardigans can be purchased via https://www.ebay.co.uk/
<a

Thank you to Ms Winward for forwarding this link.

PARKING

It has come to my attention that the parking around school is not always as safe and considerate as it should be. Could all parents please be mindful when parking near school, that there are a lot of children and their families also travelling on foot. Please only park legally, and be vigilant when arriving and leaving to ensure that everyone stays safe on their journeys to and from school. Thank you for your co-operation.

STUDENT SHOWCASE

A huge well done to Isha Y6, who last week, performed Indian classical dance at Ruddock Hall, KEHS school. Six Birmingham schools have worked with local artists and this show was filmed by BOA media students and shared with the British council and schools in India.



NEXT WEEK

Temperatures are set to rise over the next two weeks. Can you please make sure that sun cream is applied before school and that the children have a water bottle and sun hat in school at all times.



INSET DAYS

Please note that school will be closed for INSET days on:

Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st of July.

The last day of term will therefore be Tuesday 19th July.



Miss Stokes Headteacher
The Orchards Primary Academy
Rhayader Road,
Northfield,
Birmingham,
B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk

